
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keith Sollitt, of Bracknell A.S., became the first proud 

owner of the Federation’s new ‘Best in Show’ badge as 

he duly collected his award at the A.S.A.S. Open Show, 

the first of the new season. 

The distinctive badge is the brainchild of Alan Stevens, 

the Federation’s Trophy Officer who designed the 

badge.  

“It’s time we had a distinctive badge for those aquarists who strive throughout 

the year to produce the very best fishes for our Showbenches,” he said “I 

wanted to make the badge attractive and colourful, but at the same time convey 

the small hint that it was FBAS-related through its ‘Fighter’ design .” 

Keith’s winning fish was a diminutive 

Neoheterandria elegans, a truly elegant fish to 

match the new badge. 

 

  


